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I-70 Rest Areas near Russell 
Now open 

 
      The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) re-opened the restroom 

facilities at both east and westbound I-70 rest areas east of Russell today. 

      The facilities were temporarily closed on August 9 to address maintenance 

issues, which have been resolved. 

Although the restroom facilities were closed to the public, the parking lots and 

dump stations remained open. 

Questions may be directed to KDOT Area Three Engineer Kevin Zimmer at (785) 

625-9718 or kevinz@ksdot.org; or Northwest Kansas Public Affairs Manager Kristen 

Brands at (785) 877-3315 or kristenb@ksdot.org.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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